
 

Summer Term 1 

Dear Parents 
 

Welcome back to the Summer term. 

Hopefully you all had an enjoyable Easter break and the children are ready to continue their learning journey in 

the next few months.   

There is so much to look forward to with Topics, Trips, Sports Day, Pre School Fun Day, Summer Fete to name 

a few things. 

Safeguarding Updates 

All children must be supervised in the playground before school.  Older children must not be left in the 
playground unsupervised.  We understand that it can be difficult if you have more than one child, however we 
still request that you remain with your children and walk them to their entrance doors. 
Uniform 
Please can you make sure that you are aware of the Summer uniform requirements.   
GIRLS: 
Wear pink checked dresses, white socks and school shoes must have a velcro strap or laces, no ballet or slip on 
style shoes. 
BOYS:  
Can wear grey shorts instead of long trousers and short sleeved white shirts with tie or red polo shirts and 
school shoes.  
Hair 
Hair must be tied back for both boys and girls but can the girls use small bows of school colour not big bows.          
Please avoid a style that leaves hair covering the eyes. 
Boys should not have less than a grade 2 cut; patterns and artwork shaved along the side of the head are not 
suitable neither is a style that is stepped ie, very long on the top and very short sides. 
Sun 
Children should also be wearing sunscreen and hats to school in the fine weather for their protection. 
Awards 

Impeccable Uniform Award 
Bailey 
Louis 

Skye N 
 

English Award 
Harry D 
Elysia 

Victoria 
 

Maths Award 
Emilia M 
Josh T 
Jaymie 

 

Tidiest Classroom 
Robins 
Macaws 
Puffins 

 

Easter Egg Competition 
The local PSCO and staff at Tesco’s were very impressed by every entrant of this competition from CTK, so 

much so that each of the children received a prize.  The main prizes went to; 
Lauryn 4C, Travis 2OA and Amelia 3M. 
Congratulations to all of the participants for the originality and uniqueness shown in your entries. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Clare Tickel 

Head teacher 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 



 


